

April 18, 2025

Mr. Jim Bissonette Rotary Foundation Chair Rotary eClub of the Southwest, USA P.O. Box 3307 Chandler, Arizona 85244

Dear Mr. Bissonette,

On behalf of Rotary District 5300 Foundation, I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for the Rotary eClub of the Southwest, USA's generous \$1,000 contribution in support of our wildfire disaster relief efforts.

Your gift plays a vital role in helping us respond swiftly and effectively to the continued challenges faced by those who have lost their homes, or who are unable to return to homes still standing. Your club's commitment to "Service Above Self" is a wonderful example of the impact Rotary clubs can make when we come together in fellowship and purpose to make a positive difference in the lives of others.

Yours in Rotary,

Michael Driebe Governor

Rotary International District 5300

rotarymike24@gmail.com

(909) 262-4491

Rotary District 5300 Foundation is a 501(c)(3) Public Charity, EID: 95-4768268.

This letter will serve as your receipt. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution and it is deductible to the full extent allowed by law.